
Challenge - I will learn how to dual code to
help me remember.

R Apple - Silver R S - Silver has been pushing
herself to further her writing in different ways. She is
working hard on her handwriting and listening to
feedback. She independently chose to write a fact
file about some animals during our non-fiction
work.

R Pear - Lilly-Mae H - You have been trying really
hard remembering and using our new pieces of
code in your writing. Well done!

1 LAVENDER — Stanley P-G - You have been working
hard to remember our phonic codes and using
them when reading your school book.

1 ROSE — Myla W - You have been using our
phonics codes in your writing, especially during
independent learning.

2 WILLOW — Charlie W - You have been using
visuals and your phonics codes to help with your
writing.

2 HAZEL— Jiahao D - You have been using visuals
and your number knowledge to help you with your
English and Maths work. Well done!

3 SPRUCE - Karson E - You have been using
drawings, diagrams and key words to help support
your learning. Well done!

3 YEW — Erica W - You have a fantastic attitude
towards your learning and you are using visuals
and representations to help you with your Maths
work. Well done!

4 ASH — Riley H - You have been using text and
diagrams to present information in your
explanation text.

4 BEECH — Tobias E - You have been writing and
drawing pictures to help you learn in history,
Spanish and English.

5 CHESTNUT — Max V - You have been very
enthusiastic in completing work in different ways to
help you remember, well done!

5 ELM — Elliot S - You have been working extra hard,
especially maths, where you have tried all ways to
solve when things are tricky

6 CEDAR — Michael B - You use codes and symbols
to help with retaining new information and
retrieving old details. Go you!

6 OAK — Oscar B - You have learnt in multiple ways
to perform brilliantly in your SATs this week!
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We have been
posting some

fantastic updates
on the schools
social media

accounts! Check
us out on

Instagram and
Facebook under 

@Whitecoteprimar
yschool



Year 3 did a science experiment to explore shadows. We made some shadow puppets and
explored how moving them closer/further away from the torch changed their shadows!

Year 3 Science WeekYear 3 Science Week

Our Drama Club have received
this incredible feedback from their
reimagination of Macbeth as part

of the Spring 24 Shakespeare
Schools Festival. We are beyond
proud of all the actors and stage
crew that put in huge amounts of
effort and determination to create

a fantastic show!

Check out our Facebook and
instagram to see  more!


